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HI    
  
On behalf of the school I think the re-establishment of the public toilets would be a great asset to 
the village of Colmonell.  Ideal for any visitors to the park in the village. 
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Morning All, 
 
 
 
Colmonell Community Association (SCIO) is working with South Ayrshire Council to 
purchase the former public toilets in Colmonell by Community Asset Transfer and 
reopen these for public use again. As part of our paperwork submission we need to 
show that this project will be supported by various organisations and groups in the 
village, therefore we would be grateful if you could respond to this email to let us know 
if you would be in support of this, and which organisation you represent, e.g. Church, 
bowling club, Brownies, community council, development group etc. We would 
appreciate this information by 18th September to allow us to submit paperwork in time 
for the next CAT advisory panel meeting on 19th. 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your help.  
  
Regards 
  

 

CCA SCIO 


